
 

Lieutenant Rod Galbraith is with the Detective Bureau and the Anti Drug Task Force of the 
Ozaukee County Sheriff’s Office.  Dr. Barbara Hale-Richlen and Dr. Caroline Palmer are both 
Board Certified Child, Adolescent, and Adult Psychiatrists in private practice in Brookfield. 
Lieutenant Galbraith will give an overview of Heroin use in the North Shore and share case 
examples.  Dr. Hale-Richlen will present on the signs of drug use, the dangers and effects of 
Heroin on teens and families and prevention advice. Dr. Caroline Palmer is a suboxone provider 
and will discuss treatment options. 

Monday April 20, 2015 6pm- 8pm 
Nicolet High School 

                          6701 North Jean Nicolet Rd. Glendale, WI 53217 
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Heroin in the North Shore 

What Every Parent Needs to Know 
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